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I am an employee of OHSU and have heard students openly admit that research they 

do is not necessary to perform on live animals.  It is time to evolve beyond this kind of 

abuse, and move towards simulations, like many organizations have already. End the 

animal suffering, please, and in so doing, you will only help the public perception of 

this institution and garner further support in the future.  


